
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to concentrate efforts to sustain Iraq’s current
stability

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, called to Concentrate efforts to sustain

Iraq's stability and the Iraqi and regional political landscape when meeting the Special

Representative of the United Nations Secretary-General for Iraq, Ms. Jeanine Plasschaert, on

Monday, 8/5/2023.

His Eminence called to approve legislative entitlements to contribute to the citizen’s service

and express satisfaction with the state of regional responsiveness and the envoys' efforts to

pacify the region's parties. H.E. stated that the government is keen on implementing its

electoral program according to the specified priorities. 

H.E. also listened to Ms. Plasschaert on the United Nations’ optimistic vision of the situation

in Iraq given the calm and stability it is witnessing at present.


